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Handing Out Water Program 

at Al-Amin Mosque Kalianda Lampung 

On the 17th of June 2019, PT Krakatau Lampung Tourism Development (KLTD) as one of PT. Bakrieland 

Development Tbk (Bakrieland)’s subsidiary that manages properties at Kalianda Lampung, came back 

to continue their Handing Out Water (Sedekah Air) CSR program. The program was launched with the 

means of respond KLTD towards the community around’s needs in which the area is finding a difficult 

time accessing water by opening wells through a Mosque and an Islamic Boarding School that had done 

these twice this year. This time, the program is held through Al-Amin Mosque that is located near the 

property’s location. 

The two activities being manifested were the results of KLTD working together with Bakrie Amanah 

Foundation (YBA) as an implementation agency for the Bakrie for Country (BUN) program. Representing 

KLTD, Mr. Dwi Prasetiyo acting as General Manager of the Krakatoa Nirwana Resort Area gave his 

gratitude to the representatives of the mosque’s managers.  

 For Bakrieland, this is one of the activities implemented to build Corporate Sustainability through the “It’s 

About the People” pillar, mainly about building community development in the environmental sector. 

 

 

 


